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Monday 14th March 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We need your support! 
 
As you know the LTN on Ferndale Road is under consultation. 
 
This initiative has undoubtedly provided greater physical safety for our children, not to mention 
the health benefits. 
 
It is vital that we do everything we can to keep our children safe. 
 
Please extend your support in the consultation using this link. 
 
 https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/D222Q33 

 
It is not a lottery where the pollution is, its where the cars are! 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 

 
Regards, 

 

Ms A.Parker  
Executive Headteacher  
 


